Council reconvened on September 6th at 3:00~p.m. from Council meeting of September 4th to discuss personnel with Mayor Hunnicutt presiding.

Present: George E. Hunnicutt, Robert Collier, Cliff Daniels, Frank Fischer

Absent: W. F. McElroy

On motion by Cliff Daniels, seconded by Frank Fischer, and carried by unanimous vote, Council moved they go into executive session to discuss personnel.

The Mayor declared Council back in session.

The Mayor reported the following recommendations by auditors, Thrower & Thrower.

 Recommended the finances should be brought to order and kept up-to-date.
 Suggested that some individual should be employed as Finance Director, Assistant Finance Director or Administrative Assistant for Finances.

This shall be taken under consideration by the Council and City Manager.

There being no further business, same adjourned.

Botto received

Acting Clerk